
  

 
 
 
 

STAFF REPORT 

Planning Commission Meeting:  July 14, 2025 
 

CP24-0001: Comprehensive Plan Update 

Kim Hollingsworth, Planning and Development Manager 

 

City staff will provide an overview of the ongoing Comprehensive Plan update, Elevate Olathe. 

The plan update kicked off in Summer 2024 with extensive public engagement and an analysis 

of existing conditions. Additional community outreach occurred in early Summer 2025 for areas 

of the City expected to experience increased new growth or redevelopment.  

The Elevate Olathe Comprehensive Plan will provide a vision and strategies for land use, housing, 

economic development, transportation and infrastructure to guide future growth and development 

over the next 15 years. The Elevate Olathe Steering Committee guides the plan update and will 

review the draft plan prior to additional public meetings planned for early 2026.  

This discussion will highlight public engagement results, key data trends, the project timeline and 

next steps in the process. No formal action of the Planning Commission will be taken at this time.     

 
 


